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Minneapolis/St. Paul Business Journal - "More
Lawyers Jumping Firms"
January 25, 2013 Minneapolis

Christopher Lynch, Thomas Mielenhausen, and Christopher Yetka are
mentioned in the Jan. 25 Minneapolis/St. Paul Business Journal article,
"More lawyers jumping firms."

The article can be accessed online by clicking here.
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http://www.bizjournals.com/twincities/print-edition/2013/01/25/attorney-shuffle-quickens.html

